
HCH Alumni Association 

PO Box 248 

Hancock, MI 49930-0248 

Mailing Address 

Is your contact information up to date? 

Would you prefer to hear from your Alumni Association through email instead 

of snail mail? 

Contact Membership Secretary Tom Wright: mojotomw@gmail.com. 

 

What would you like to see at the 2016 All School Reunion? 

Do you want to be a part of the planning? 

Contact the Reunion Committee at reunionhch@gmail.com  

Save the Date 

14th All-School Reunion July 28, 29 & 30, 2016 

 

Mark your calendars and plan to attend the 2016 All-School Reunion. 

Do you have favorite photos from past reunions that you’d like to share?  Would you be willing to have them posted 

on the Alumni Association Web page (http://www.hancock.k12.mi.us/school-alumni.php)? Email your photos to 

reunionhch@gmail.com.   

Planning for the 2016 All-School will begin in the next few months.  If you are interested in participating, email 

reunionhch@gmail.com or call Sara Niemeyer, 906/523-5405.  
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All School Reunion Update 

 

2013 All-School Reunion 

Thank you for your part in making the 13th All-School Reunion a success! More than 

600 alumni participated in the three-day celebration. Special thanks to all the 

enthusiastic Bulldog volunteers who made it happen. 

Whether you attended the Opening Ceremony with welcome talks and the Alumni 

Chorus, enjoyed the Portage Waterway Tour on the Ranger, ate pasties at the picnic, 

golfed, attended the ever-popular Memory Lane Mixer, savored the Alumni Breakfast 

or celebrated at the Alumni Honors Banquet, we’re sure you created some special 

memories. 

Here are some of the highlights: 

 The Class of ‘62, one of the 50-year honored classes, donated a podium to the 

HCH auditorium in memory of Gordon Barkell 

 Honored David Strong and Gina Lepisto each with the 2013 Alumni Service 

Award for years of dedicated leadership as past presidents of the Alumni 
Association and past Reunion Chairs. David was also Alumni Mixer Chair five 

times.  

 Recognized six new members of the Athletic Hall of Fame: 

Elizabeth (Pietala) Aho ‘98, David Mickelson ‘56, Richard Miller ‘69, 

Gerald Parker ‘57, Joseph Ricci ‘45, and Patricia Sullivan ‘75. 

 Awarded four scholarships to college-bound seniors Jennifer Hannon, 

William Lucier, Olivia Rouleau and Kellie Stromer 
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Members of the Class of ‘62  

Alumni Awards Banquet 

2016 All-School Reunion: July 28, 29, 30 

The dates are set, so mark your calendar and plan to attend. 50-year honored classes are 1965, 1966, 1967; 25-year 

honored classes are 1990, 1991, 1992. We invite volunteers from each of these classes to join the reunion committee, as 

well as volunteers from all other classes. The reunion is for you and about you.  We need your help to make it happen. 

Contact Reunion Chair Sara Eilola Niemeyer ‘73, 906/523-5405, or email reunionhch@gmail.com for more information. 

The Alumni Association has a dedicated page on the Hancock Public Schools Web site.  We encourage you to visit 

www.hancock.k12.mi.us/school-alumni.php during the coming months for updates .   

Do we have your current contact information—mail and email?  We are constantly revising our mailing lists and count 
on you to keep us up to date. Please send changes to Membership Secretary Tom Wright—mojotomw@gmail.com—or 

by mail to HCH Alumni Association, PO Box 248, Hancock MI 49930-0248.  

Thanks again.  See you in 2016! 
 

Sharon 

Sharon Dover Juntunen ‘59 

November 2014 


